
From: Evan Haim <Evan.Haim@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 11:59 AM 

To: Annette Guzman <Annette.Guzman@cityofchicago.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org>; 

Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Annette Nance Holt <Annette.NanceHolt@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift/Donation to the City (CFD) 

  

Please see the attached memo, disclosing a gift to be received by CFD, as a gift to the City. 

  

  

Evan J. Haim 

General Counsel 

City of Chicago, Chicago Fire Department  

3510 S. Michigan Ave. | 2nd Floor | Chicago, IL 60653 

312-745-4181 (office) 

312-607-9913 (cell) 

evan.haim@cityofchicago.org 

  

 

  

The preceding e-mail message, including any attachments, contains information that may be 

confidential, protected by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, or constitute non-

public information.  It is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s).  If you are not an 

intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete 

it from your system.  Use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message by unintended 

recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful. 

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

mailto:evan.haim@cityofchicago.org


this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 



 

 

 
 

C H I C A G O  F I R E  D E P A R T M E N T  

C I T Y  O F  C H I C A G O  
 

To: Steve Berlin, Executive Director, Board of Ethics 

Annette Guzman, Budget Director, Office of Budget & Management 

 Joel Flores, Acting Comptroller, Department of Finance  

 

From: Evan Haim, General Counsel, Chicago Fire Department  

 

CC: Annette Nance-Holt, Commissioner, Chicago Fire Department 

 

Date: May 15, 2025 

 

Subject: Donation to the City   

 

 

 

On or about May 19, 2025, the Chicago Fire Department expects to receive the following items from Bub 

City via a food truck:   

 

• 200 soft drinks (bottles of water, soda cans) 

• 200 wrapped sandwiches, side salads, condiments, and disposables 

 

Total value - MSRP (including tax and tip) = $8417.77 

 

CFD accepted these items, on the City’s behalf, to be used as part of a CFD’s Emergency Medical 

Services Week event – awards ceremony at the Quinn Fire Academy, which is open to all who wish to 

attend. 
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